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Norco IMC invites
you to take a look
back to April 3, 1993,
when Norco College
helped host the “Day
of the Child.”

The celebration had
free entertainment,
activities, and many
resources for young
children and their
families. Members of
Norco College joined
the National Assoc.
for the Education of
Young Children, the
Kiwanis Clubs of
Corona, staff from
local schools, and
other community
groups to provide the
event for the children
in the community.

Kids enjoyed puppet
shows, storytelling,
face-painting, balloons,
and small animals from
farms in the area.

While the focus for the
children was playing,
parents were able to
visit booths set up to
provide information
about community
resources available for
families.

The event continues
today, and the Corona-
Norco Day of the Child
is now a non-profit
organizations. April
2014 marked the 22nd
annual “Day of the

Child.”

For Information:
NORCO IMC
imc@norcocollege.edu
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“Day of the Child”
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